From: Lars Bane 01 July 2024 20:37 Sent: To: Planning Subject: Support for 2024/1850/P, Frognal Gardens 18A [You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at Dear Planning team, I am a neighbour to Anna and Chris Holdsworth and I a live at 98 Frognal. A few months ago Anna and Chris kindly showed us their plans for 18A Frognal Gardens. It was the first time we met and I thought their refurbishing ideas were sensible and balanced. The current state of the house is frankly an eyesore and the street will be much prettier after the renovation. I have seen a few iterations before and this is by far the best version that has been presented. Despite the fact that there will no doubt be lots of building disturbance around the project I am willing to through in my support. Sooner or later this house needs to be refurbished and the current project is the best we can wish for. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on Kind regards Lars